
New Professional 
Learning Communities
Launching Spring Term 2023

In response to the overwhelming feedback from our recent 
whole Trust Staff Stakeholder Survey we are excited to launch a 
new series of Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) across 
the Northern Star Trust Partnership.

As a Trust Partnership we have a shared commitment to work 
together on the things that matter to improve outcomes for 
all learners. Each of our PLC provides a structure and opportu-
nity for educators working in similar roles and/or leadership, 
curriculum, and school improvement areas to meet regularly, 
share practical expertise, and work collaboratively to improve 
teaching skills and students’ learning.

A warm welcome and refreshments will await you on arrival - 
we hope that you can join us!

SCIENCE  
PROFESSIONAL LEARNING COMMUNITY
Hosted at:  Remote via Teams
Headteacher: Geoff Morrison 
Supported by:  Kate Walter, Strategic Director Northern Star 
Foundation
Who it’s for: All colleagues interested in delivering great 
science to our children
Date: Wednesday 18th January - 3.45pm to 5pm

ENGLISH  
PROFESSIONAL LEARNING COMMUNITY
Hosted at: Skipton Girls’ High School, BD23 1QL 
Headteacher: Martha Featherstone
Supported by: Christine Schofield, NSAT Director of School 
Improvement 
Date: Wednesday 25th January - 3.45pm to 5pm  

MATHEMATICS  
PROFESSIONAL LEARNING COMMUNITY
Hosted at: Starbeck Primary Academy, HG2 7LL
Headteacher: Garry de Castro Morland 
Supported by: Ann Wheatcroft, NSAT Director of School 
Improvement 
Date: Wednesday 1st February - 3.45pm to 5pm

REGISTER TODAY
To confirm attendance, simply send 
an email to Ginette Hawkins (NSAT 
Executive PA) on:

E: hawkinsg@nsat.org.uk

Please state your name, school, and 
which of the new subject PLCs you 
wish to join. We would like each NSAT 
school to be represented, please. 

COMING  
EASTER 2023!
At Easter, we will be 
launching PLCs for School 
Office Management and 
colleagues working in 
Attendance and Data.

mailto:hawkinsg%40nsat.org.uk?subject=

